
 

Education that develops the potential to embrace the future 
 

The Ridgeview School Community will encourage students to embrace the future by adapting to 
challenges, making decisions, and solving problems as respectful and responsible citizens members of 

an ever-changing society. 
Superintendent Board Report 
June 2025 

 
Community. 

●​ We have received word that the Teacher Vacancy Grant will be awarded for a third and 
final year. We do expect the grant to be less than the previous two years, due to changes 
in the state budget. More information will be released soon. 
 

Students 
●​ Even though we are in the summer months, the building is still busy with a variety of 

student activities. Breakfast and lunch deliveries are going well. If you are interested in 
receiving meals, please contact the district office. 
 

Staff 
●​ Several staff have been in the building working on a variety of academic initiatives and to 

prepare for the upcoming school year. 
 

Buildings, Grounds, & Transportation 
●​ Building cleaning is in full swing. The custodial team is busy cleaning and painting. 

 
 
Upcoming Dates 
June 20 ​ ​ ​ Regular Board Meeting​ 6pm 
July 15 ​ ​ ​ Regular Board Meeting​ 6pm 
August 11 ​ ​ ​ First Day for Teachers​ 
August 12 ​ ​ ​ Regular Board Meeting ​ 6pm* 
August 13 ​ ​ ​ First Day of School 
 


